
Parent Bulletin, 20th June 2025    

Events wc. 23rd June 2025               

Week 2 

Monday 23rd June      
  

Year 10 Mock Exams continue  

Tuesday 24th June  
  

 

Wednesday 25th June  
  

Transition Day 1  
Head of Department Meeting 3:10 

Thursday 26th June 
 

Transition Day 2 
 

Friday 27th June  
 

 

 
 
Enrichment Day (9th July) – Limited tickets still available for theatre visit  

We have a limited number of tickets (20) left on the enrichment theatre trip to see The Lion, the Witch and the 

Wardrobe production that Ms Morrow is leading. Tickets are available on a first come first served basis and can be 

purchased on Parentmail.  

 

Pastoral Team Update  
Please be aware of some staff changes in relation to the pastoral year group teams. Please see staffing contacts for 
each year currently, and moving into the next academic year. 

 
New Year 7 intake (current Year 6) 

Mrs Cunningham g.cunningham@oeacademy.co.uk  
Mrs Zagni r.zagni@oeacademy.co.uk  

 
Year 7 currently moving into Year 8 September 2025  

Mrs Bailey r.bailey@oeacademy.co.uk   
Mrs Warnes m.warnes@oeacademy.co.uk   

 
Year 8 currently moving into Year 9 September 2025 

Miss McMurtry s.mcmurtry@oeacademy.co.uk   
Mr Mann t.mann@oeacademy.co.uk   

 
Year 9 currently moving into Year 10 September 2025 

Mr Pitcock r.pitcock@oeacademy.co.uk   
Mr Robey n.robey@oeacademy.co.uk   

 
Year 10 currently moving into Year 11 September 2025 

Mr Foulger j.foulger@oeacademy.co.uk   
Mrs Fosker v.fosker@oeacademy.co.uk   

 

St Pancras Sports Day Helpers 

We have 16 students who have volunteered to help out at St Pancras' sports day on Friday 27th June. They will be 

helping out with the various activities on the day supporting the staff and students.  

Reminders - Please ensure you arrive to the academy for 8:30am where you will meet Mrs Bradbrook in the 

canteen. You must be wearing your PE kit, ensure you have a packed lunch, plenty to drink, have a sun hat and have 

applied sun cream too. You will be transported to Whitton Sports Centre and met by the member of staff there who 

will be looking after you for the morning. We look forward to hearing all about your experience and we hope you 

have an enjoyable day! 
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Physics Olympics – Mrs Gould  
Congratulations to the Year 9 students who participated in the Physics Olympics held at Ormiston Endeavour on 

Tuesday.  Well done for winning 1st and 2nd place in the tower-building challenge, 1st and 3rd in the gravitron 

challenge and 3rd in the windmill design challenge! 

 

Year 10 Mock Exams  

Students in year 10 have made a fabulous start to their first round of mock exams. Thank you to all students, and 

parents! A reminder of the remaining exams is below:  

 
 

Duke of Edinburgh - quiz night 

The participants of the Duke of Edinburgh Award are holding a quiz night. This is on Thursday 17th July at 6pm. It is to 

raise money to purchase more equipment for the award scheme as it is growing in popularity. Please come along 

and support the Duke of Edinburgh. The maximum team size is 6 and the cost will be £20 a team, please pay this in 

cash on the night. Please also bring cash for a raffle and drinks on the night.  

We look forward to seeing you!  

 

If you are unable to bring a team but would like to support our Duke of Edinburgh Students and our ongoing Duke of 

Edinburgh programme any donations of raffle prizes would be greatly appreciated.  

 

If you would like to book a team please email j.mccall@oeacademy.co.uk before Thursday 10th July.   

 


